. KNIGHTS

OF COLUMBUS

IN SERVICE, TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

Montana State Council Treasurer i
P.O. Box 266 :
Plentywood, MT 59254 O April 2024

Worthy State Deputy, Worthy State Chaplain, Worthy Supreme
Representative, Worthy Past State Deputies, Worthy State Officers,
Worthy State Chairmen, and Wbrthy;Bro?her Knights:

EIN S

All monies received from the State Secretary were deposited and
then recorded in the Montana Knlghts of Columbus State Council and
Montana Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc. checking accounts according
to the documentation. All bills were approved by the State Deputy; a
voucher was issued by the State Secretary and sent to the State
Treasurer for payment. The records of the State Secretary and Treasurer
have been reconciled on an occasional basis and we are working to make
it to be a more regular basis.

When sending monies for Per Capita, Green Sheet, Tootsie Roll,
and all bills, they need to be addressed to the State Secretary, Bernie
Adams at 5645 Empire Ct, Helena, MT 59602-6711 or the newly elected
State Secretary of which an address w%;l-be provided.

All checks should be made payable to either Montana Knights of
Columbus State Council or MbntanégKgights of Columbus Charities, Inc.
If you have a question whether toiwrite a check to State Council or
Charities, Inc. please contact Bernie at 406-431-9514 or me.

The Federal and State compliance filings have been met for the
last year June 30, 2022 to July 31, 2023 as well.

If you have any questions or comments let’s visit, my email is
howardkavoncpa@gmail.com or cell phone: 701-641-6215.

Respectfully submitted,
Vivat Jesus,

RE Ly,

Howard Kavon, State Treasurner



